
 

 

May 11, 2021 

ForaCare Customers: FORA V30 meters replaced with FORA Premium V10 meters 

 

Dear Providers,  

 

HPSM has received the below update from ForaCare. If you have a ForaCare meter in your facility, please 
review this notification.  

 

The notice reads: 

 

Effective immediately, ForaCare will discontinue FOR A V30 Blood Glucose Monitors and replace it with 
FOR A Premium V10 Blood Glucose Monitors. 

 

  Item to be Discontinued: FORA V30 BLOOD GLUCOSE MONITOR (NDC# 16042001039) 

AmerisourceBergen 6 Cardinal CIN# McKesson Item# 

182428 4785317 1249903 

 

Replaced by: FORA PREMIUM V10 BLOOD GLUCOSE METER (NDC# 16042001058) 

 

Order through your wholesalers: 

AmerisourceBergen 6 Cardinal CIN# McKesson Item# 

535203  5387196  3548211 

 

FORA Premium V10 meters are covered by Health Plan of San Mateo and Health Plan of San Joaquin as 
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the preferred meters. In addition, Premium V10 strips are covered by Medi-Cal FFS. 

 

Key features: 

• Optional Bluetooth capability with free app 

• No coding necessary 

• English/Spanish/Mandarin talking function 

• Tiny blood sample – 0.5 μL 

• Alternative site testing 

• 4 daily alarm settings 

 

You can continue to order the same strips until the transition to the FFS. Contact us at 805-498-8188, 
email us at service@foracare.com, or message us through the Contact Us page at www.foracare.com. 

 

-- 

 

Thank  you for your continued commitment to our community, 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 


